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Public land, especially National Parks, should remain protected from hunting and other 
such activities  because if not, over time very few breeding populations of any fauna 
group would escape the disturbance of fear, resulting in non-breeding and so a decline in 
their population strength and numbers, eventually placing them on the endangered list.  
Physical disturbance will degrade sensitive ecosystems.  And so these disturbances alone, 
even without the inevitable accidental or intentional shooting, trampling and other harm 
will hasten the decline of Biodiversity.  And for us, the peace, beauty and safety of our 
beloved bush places will be destroyed.   


